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Wednesday 15th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

You will have seen on our calendar of events that Year 3 will be going on a walk to the air raid 

shelters on the outskirts of Kingstone on the 20th of May. This is linked to our study of the impact 

that World War Two had on our local area.  

On this day, children should wear their uniform as normal, but please send them to school with 

either wellies or walking boots - footwear that you are happy for them to get muddy. It would also 

be really helpful for children to bring in torches to use when they are inside of the shelters 

themselves.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know via email 

(jbull@kingstoneacademy.co.uk) or catch me during pick-up at the end of the day.  

 

Regards, 

 

Mr Bull 

Year 3 Class Teacher 
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